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	Shabbat Services



	Please note: There will be no services Friday night
  
Saturday morning
Please note: There will be no morning meditation.
10 am: Morning Shabbat service led by Cantor Isabel Kopstein, followed by a 
kiddush lunch at noon and Torah study.     
Parasha of the Week: Nasso
 Click on the Torah portion link above to watch short cartoons based on the story that Jews are reading this week in the Torah. 



		






	~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Upcoming PCS Events and Programs
 
B'NEI MITZVAH CLASS POOL 'N' PIZZA PARTY! - Thursday, May 31, 5:30-7:30 pm. Generously sponsored by Kasama and Josh Star. Parents and siblings of the b'nei mitzvah class are welcome as well! But RSVPs are a must by Tuesday, May 29 to Kasama at kasama@gmail.com or to Marcy in the PCS office, mgray@shalompcs.com, 769-2672.  

TIKKUN OLAM THROUGH THE AGES with Rabbi Julie - 7:30 pm- 9 pm, next and last session is Wednesday, June 6. We will learn about Jewish history and theology through the lens of world repair and consider the connection between our own spirituality and our commitment to social justice. Questions? Please contact Rabbi Julie at pcsrabbi@gmail.com.  

PCS CONGREGATIONAL MEETING - Wednesday, June 20, 7:30 pm. Come and have your voice heard and vote counted! Watch your email for more info to come. 



		






	~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
PART One Resettlement Group Needs Female Drivers 
PART One, the refugee resettlement group affiliated with PCS, seeks female drivers with summer weekday availability. Drive once per week, once per month ... You just need a car capable of holding two car seats, and a wonderful mom with two small children. Driving is local from/to White Plains - to children's programs, to the grocery store, to appointments. Willing and available? Please e-mail carchairs@partone.us or call Laurie Hirsch Schulz at (914) 255-0358.
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 



		






	Last call for the LOST AND FOUND!
	


 There is a basket in the back pew at PCS with several lost items: (mostly) water bottles, scarves, now a nice LL Bean jacket, etc. 
All items left unclaimed will be donated.    



		






	~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  
	


 Chloe Balin's Bat Mitzvah Project 
 Chloe will be collecting gently used or new books for her mitzvah project to donate to Westchester's inner city schools.  Chloe wants to share her love for books with others  that may not have their own.  Please leave pre-K through 8th grade and young adult books in the labeled bin at the back of PCS' sanctuary.  Thank you!



		






		






	The PCS office is closed on Mondays.  
Please feel free to leave a phone message or send an email and a response will be forthcoming in as timely manner as possible.



		









			



	






			






	There will be no lunch with Rabbi Julie this Thursday.
Feel free to schedule an appointment any other time!
Rabbi Julie's contact info:  
rabbi@shalompcs.com; PCS office: 914-769-2672; home office: 914-495-3843  



		






	Pleasantville Community Synagogue 
219 Bedford Road, Pleasantville, NY 
www.shalompcs.com ~ 914-769-2672 ~info@shalompcs.com 
 
Pleasantville Community Synagogue is a welcoming Jewish community with people of diverse traditions and backgrounds who want to share a joyous spiritual and cultural home. 
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